

August 5, 2021

Dear Child Care Colleagues,

As you are likely aware, yesterday the provincial government released the <u>COVID-19</u>: <u>Health, safety and operational guidance for schools (2021-2022)</u> for the upcoming school year.

To ensure that you are kept abreast, we are sharing the link to the communication that was issued to all parents/guardians and all staff at the Toronto District School Board on Aug. 4, 2021.

TDSB Communication- COVID-19: Health, Safety and Operational Guidance for Schools (2021-2022)

As always, our team will continue to provide updates as we have more information.

Sincerely,

Child Care Services

Toronto District School Board

Tel: 416-394-2072

ccs@tdsb.on.ca